
 

 

19005 Coast Highway One, Jenner, CA 95450 ■ 707.847.3437 ■ info@fortross.org  ■ www.fortross.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Title: Fort Ross Interpretive Association / Fort Ross Conservancy Newsletter 

Author(s): Fort Ross Interpretive Association / Fort Ross Conservancy  

Published by: Fort Ross Conservancy Library  

URL: www.fortross.org  

Fort Ross and Salt Point parks have benefited greatly from many dedicated volunteers and staff 

who have given generously to these parks. Board of directors from FRIA and FRC have 

fundraised, organized events, overseen volunteers, spearheaded interpretation and restoration 

projects, and offered substantial support to California State Parks across many decades.  

These digitized newsletters capture the activities over the following historic periods: 

 Fort Ross Interpretive Association (FRIA): 1976 - 2012 

 Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC is the same legal entity as FRIA but the organization 

changed its name): 2012 - present 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC) asks that you acknowledge FRC as the source of the content; if you 

use material from FRC online, we request that you link directly to the URL provided. If you use 

the content offline, we ask that you credit the source as follows: “Courtesy of Fort Ross 

Conservancy, www.fortross.org.”  

 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy, a 501(c)(3) and California State Park cooperating association, connects 

people to the history and beauty of Fort Ross and Salt Point State Parks.  © Fort Ross 

Conservancy, 19005 Coast Highway One, Jenner, CA 95450, 707-847-3437 www.fortross.org 
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FORT ROSS
INTERPRETIVE ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER
NOVEMBER - DECEMBER 1992

DATE TO REMEMBER !-
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 12
FR1A BOARD AND GENERAL

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 10:00 A.M.
POTLUCK HOLIDAY LUNCH 1:00 P.M

ALL FRJA MEMBERS INVITED!

WILLIAM PENN MOTT JR.

DEAR MEMBERS OF FRIA:

On Wednesday, September 23, 1992 the news commentator's voice intruded on my
rambling thoughts with the words "William Penn Mott Jr." 1 didn't hear the news
item, so I impatiently waited for the next news broadcast time. Finally, Bill
was going to let us in on some of his enthusiastic plans for his new challenge,
I.tie San Francisco Presidio! 1 knew his plans would be unique and was eager to
hear the details. I could comment on them when 1 wrote the letter 1 was planning
to keep him abreast of the progress of the project I was involved with on
restoring the Call Ranch House. Usually I just phoned him, but this time I felt
I should express my gratitude in writing for the supportive letter he wrote for
me to the Sonoma County Landmark Commission. It really did help, and I knew he
would be genuinely pleased. Then the news bulletin was repeated, "William Penn
Molt Jr. died yesterday in his home in Orinda."

The news brought feelings of great sadness and loss. We had been friends for 20
years plus. In the spring of 1972 my husband, Marvin, and I invited the Director
of Stale Parks and Recreation to come to Fort Ross to visit and discuss the
future of the quiet little drive through park at Fort Ross with the hope interest
could be aroused for the very special 100 year old Call Ranch that had been so
influential in the development of the coast. We also invited as many of the
early families who were still living in the area to meet with him and discuss the
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